
Newsletter

Hi All

Welcome to our inaugural newsletter. Firstly a huge thank you to you expressing an interest in the festival next year at the final Fylde Folk Festival. Like 

us we are sure that you all want to see the spirit of the festival continuing and we hope that we can live up to every ones expectations following the 

highly successful festivals that Alan created over the last 42 years.  We are very grateful to Alan for the support that he is giving us and for the truly 

tremendous festival that he  put together this  year.

We are currently in negotiations with Wyre Council and are looking to use the Marine Hall as an event space for the festival next year, along with the 

other Fleetwood venues and Farmer Parrs.  We are working on our ticket price and have a number of bands who are interested in playing at the 

festival.  We hope that in our next newsletter we are able to confirm both the ticket price and a couple of the bands.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our up coming events and at the festival next year.

Kind regards

The New Fylde Folk ‘n’ Roots Festival Committee

Events this month

26 to 28 September :
The Strawberry Gardens, Fleetwood

A weekend of bands and family fun to begin the campaign 

for the New Folk n Roots Festival. Bands playing include, 

Troubadour, Cartoon Food, Kaduchi and more.

If anyone would like a stall for the weekend please call 

Rachael  07979  932779.

Future Events

November:
The North Euston Hotel, Fleetwood

February

The Steamer, Fleetwood

April/May

Farmer Parrs – weekend event

Further details on our future events will follow.


